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Tuesday 10th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce the start of a new dance club, beginning on Thursday, 19th September, 
from 3.15pm to 4pm exclusively for Year 6.  

The club will run throughout this half term, with the first session 
taking place on Thursday, 19th September. It will be led by a 
coach from Nuffield Health and supported by Mrs. Hume. 

Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, first-
served basis, so please reply promptly to secure a place for your 
child. To register, please email info@morden.merton.sch.uk and 
include whether your child has permission to walk home after 
the club. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Best regards, 
 

 

Mrs. Hume 
Sports Leader 

 


